
School Improvement Team 
October 13, 2009 Meeting Minutes 
 
Members Present: 
 
 Administration: Mr. Miller 
    Dr. Jones 
 Teachers:  Deb Cochran 
    Deb Christensen 
    Lori Janicki 
    Lee Henage 
    Adam Tarlton 
 Parents:  Adam Dailey 
    Christa Dailey 
 
Mr. Miller began the meeting by announcing that the Media Center would be receiving 
18% of the allotment from the State Instructional Budget this year.  
 18% of $45,000= approximately $8,100 
 
He next posed that we discuss issues that we may want to bring to the table. 
 Future meetings will consist of discussions on: 

1. Handbook 
2. Facilities 
3. Making PR Better 

 
We need to take a look around our school and see what we have and what we do not 
have. It would be a good idea to visit other school websites and see what they have that 
we could use in the school. For example we could use more tennis courts, but we do not 
have the bathrooms and the lights to do such. How can we as a committee change this? 
 
We need to be proactive in focusing on our five goals for the SIT Plan. Make sure that 
you are looking over the plan, and if you have questions do not be afraid to ask. 
 
CFNC night hosted by CATA Guidance Department will be held November 23. 
 
PR Campaign: How can we get our name out to the public more to boost our numbers in 
certain pathways that need the boost? Can we get a billboard in Monroe? What would it 
cost to make commercials for News Channel 14? 
 
Marquee Sign out Front: It was brought to our attention by Deb Cochran that we need a 
sign out in front of the school to inform the community about what is happening. Deb 
Cochran made the motion for Mr. Miller to check on the possibilities of sharing a sign 
with PDC and Wolfe School. Adam Dailey seconded the motion. The motion carried 
unanimously with Dr. Jones not in attendance at the time of the voting. 
 



It was also questioned about having a green and white road sign placed out near the 
school to let everyone know where Central Academy is located as other schools in the 
counties have these on their entrance roads. 
 
Allotments will be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
HSTW (High Schools That Work) Visit will be taking place on November 16-18 with the 
major visit taking place on November 17. They will be seeing how our school fits in with 
the ten core values. 
 
Meeting Time: November 23 @ 3:45 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Adam Tarlton 
SIT Committee Secretary 


